
                                                              WORLD SCIENCE DAY 

The Department of Physics and Electronics observed World Science Day on 10 November, 2023 

in collaboration with St. Joseph's College for Women in Alappuzha, Kerala. This programme was 

organized with the intention of making students more aware of the significance of the day. as 

part of this event is "Building Trust in Science."  MS Naga Lakshmi, Head of the Department of 

Electronics, presented WSD-2023, discussed the significance of today's history as well as a few 

elements that went into "Building Trust in Science." Dr. Morris Marieli was the day's guest 

speaker. She spoke to the students about career options following P.G., national level entrance 

tests for M.SC. programs, and the several P.G. courses offered in Physics and Electronics. 

Students learned about the significance of World Science Day. 

  
MS Nagalakshmi head department of 
electronics speaking on the importance of 
world science day. 

Participants of the event 

  
Dr. Morris Marieli, Guest speaker explaining 
about career opportunities after UG. 

Group photo with the Guest speaker. 



 


